
 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Spring 2023 Promotion of Discounted City Utilities Program and 

Affordable Connectivity Program 
 
DATE: March 14, 2023 
 
 
Public Information Officer Randy Gehl is sharing information on the promotion of two 
programs designed to assist income qualified residents with monthly utility payments 
and internet access:  Spring 2023 Promotion of Discounted City Utilities Program and 
Affordable Connectivity Program. 
 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Michael C. Van Milligen 
 
 
MCVM:sv 
Attachment 
cc: Crenna Brumwell, City Attorney 

Cori Burbach, Assistant City Manager 
Randy Gehl, Public Information Officer 


